Regular Monthly Meeting November 14, 1996

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, November 14, 1996, at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Richard Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the October 10, 1996 meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Supervisor Schweinsberg, stated that the problems Mrs. Worek, on Baldwin Road, have been corrected, as well as, her other complaint with the response time with the police department. Supervisor Schweinsberg also stated that fall leaf collection will continue every Monday in November.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Richard Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Richard Flora to issue the tax refunds.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to issue three sewer credits to Gary Allison, for Brookshire Plan #5, 3 lots.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Richard Flora to issue one sewer credit to Wayne Ferrell, Alborn Road.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Richard Flora to issue one sewer credit to Ray Krose, Willowhurst Circle.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the Gary L. & Judy L. Allison, Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Commission. The Township will not be responsible for the road accessing the lots.

There being no public comment, motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Richard Flora to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner

Secretary-Treasurer